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September 24, 1980

Mr. John D. Kinneman
Chief, Materials Radiological Protection Section
United States Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Ragion 1, 631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pa.19406

Dear Mr. Kinneman:

Docket - #30-5230, Inspection 80-01, License #29-00244-02

The 100 mci Cessium 137 sealed source referred to in your
letter of September 11, 1980 was ler.K tested for loose contamin-
ation on August 19, 1980. No contanination was found above the
reportable limit of .005 pCi . A prge containing documentation
of this leak test was added to the sealed source leak test log
book on August 19, 1980 eliminating this item of non-compliance.
The addition of this page to the log book will serve as an addi-
tional check to insure that this device is leak tested every 6
months when all the sealed sources in our possession are leak
tested. If you have any further questions concerning this matter,
please contact me at the above address.

Please be assured of our continuing cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

YC
Nelson H. Schimmel, M.D.
Vice President
Regulatory Affairs
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